
 
 
 

The Department of Chinese Language & Culture  
(Cheena-Bhavana), Visva-Bharati 

in association with  
Consulate General of the People’s Republic of China in Kolkata  

is going to organize 
 

The 5th Chinese level Competition 
on 18th November, 2019 from 10.00 am  

at Cheena-Bhavana. 
 

All are cordially invited. 
 

Prof. Avijit Banerjee 
Head 

Department of Chinese Language and Culture  
(Cheena Bhavana) 

Visva-Bharati 
 


